
I Age-old occupations are 
1 u n d e r g o i n g r a d i c a l 

change and new occupa­
tions are emerging. 

The use of heavy machin­
ery and of pre-prepared 
and prefabricated mate­
rials has changed the job 
of the construction worker 
and has reduced the size 
of crew required on any 
type of construction proj­
ect, whether building or 

engineering. 

The computer is becoming 
commonplace in both man­
agement and production 
areas. Keeping a large 
one busy requires the 
skills of a variety of 
special ists—economists, 
mathematicians, engineers, 
operations r e s e a r c h e r s , 
computer analysts, finan­
cial planners and statis­
ticians—as well as of 
highly trained operators. 


